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Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Reference is made to your letter of August 29, 1980
wherein you requested seven (7) additional copies of
Enclosure II (revised drawing) of our August 15, 1980
letter concerning the Model No. 6400 packaging.

.

Enclosed are the seven (7) additional copies of Enclosure i
'II as requested. Additionally, PA Operations will, in

the future, provide eight (8) copies of all applications
and enclosures thereto.

Very truly yours,

$10
Michael A. Austin
Manager, Technical Control '
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